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Davis Senior High School 

Daily Bulletin 

     November 17, 2017
THIS DAY IN HISTORY: 1970 - The Soviet Union landed an unmanned, remote-controlled vehicle on the moon, the Lunokhod 1. The vehicle was released by Luna 17.
DAILY MENU: “Taqueria Style” Chicken Burrito. Grilled Vegetable Burrito. Nacho Cheese and Beef Burrito.
TODAY: 
Trivia Bowl! Yay it’s that time of the year again. Trivia bowl is a super-duper competition where students answer a few questions with the chance to win an amazing prize! Applications are in N1-A, the student government room, and are due before 7th period today. Hope to see you sign up!

Hey CSF, there is a general meeting at lunch in room P-13. Come to hear more volunteer opportunities. Hope to see you there!

Guys, gals, and non-binary pals! The GSA will be having a meeting in Mr. Moore’s room, P-21, on the second floor near the elevator. We will see you there!

Davis High Canned Food Drive ends today. Remember the classes with the most cans collected get a Chipotle Party! Donate cans to your respected 4th period class!

ACADEMICS/OPPORTUNITIES/EVENTS: 
Attention Senior Parents! Can you believe it is already time to start thinking about Grad Night? Grad Night tickets are now on sale. Every graduating senior in Davis (DaVinci, DSIS, King and DHS) is welcome to celebrate at this All-night, alcohol and drug free party on Friday, June 8th from 9:30 pm- 5:00am. Visit davisgradnight.org  to purchase tickets. Tickets are $75.00 until February 1st. So get your tickets before prices go up. Ticket includes all activities, food, and raffle entry. 
Attention all Seniors! Be on the lookout for an email with a form for senior quotes and mocks! Quotes and votes for mock elections are due due December 8th! 

Blue Devil Book Drive!

Bring a book to English class and make a difference for families in need.  The Blue Devil Book Drive will donate all books to the STEAC (Short Term Emergency Aid Committee) Holiday Program. English teachers will collect books during the week before and the week after Thanksgiving Break.   We will accept gently-used books for children of all ages: from babies to teenagers. Books for older readers and books in Spanish are especially needed.   Bring one, bring a bunch!  All donations will be greatly appreciated. Contact your English teacher or Mrs. Pilon in Room P-20 for more information.  

 HEALTH:
A friendly reminder from your School Nurse: Washing your hands is the best way to outsmart the pesky germs that love winter weather. Use soap & sing the ABC’s for best handwashing practice.
CLUBS:
Support BSU by buying pizza at Papa Johns on Nov. 19th. Buy pizza and P.J’s will donate 20% to DHS BSU!
IMPORTANT DATES:  
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Thanksgiving Recess – School Holiday
11/27 School Resumes after Recess 
11/29  LINK Crew Meeting, lunchtime, South Gym

11/30  DSHS English Learner Advisory, 5:30pm, DSHS Library

